
MAVA Past President Jay Haapala talks to Governor Dayton at HandsOn Volunteer Expo 

"I had a few moments with Governor Dayton on Saturday at the Hand on Twin Cities Volunteer 

Expo. I told him the Minnesota Association for Volunteer Administration is at his service and 

that the volunteer programs we represent are the best way to get the state's work done with 

volunteers. Speaking about the volunteer community in Minnesota, he replied, 'You're already 

way ahead of us.'”  

 


